
John Prince Park Boat Ramp Replacement

- Project scope: Replacement of two boat ramps, staging 

docks and fishing dock on Lake Osborne within John 

Prince Park. 

- Boat ramps were originally constructed in 1970. Boat 

house constructed in 1961. 

- Ramps are heavily utilized by fishermen, recreational 

uses, and boat testing. 

- Ramps were repaired multiple times and in need of 

replacement. 



John Prince Park Boat Ramp Replacement

- $400,000 allocated in FY2020 Surtax funding.

- $388,200 allocated in Florida Boater Improvement 

Program funding to supplement Surtax funds. 

- StanTec hired as design consultant.

- All Site Construction was lowest responsible bidder.

- Total project cost was $787,246.

- Construction commenced on Feb. 1, 2021 and is currently 

in punch list phase. 
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John Prince Park Boat Ramp – Dec. 2021
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